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Deped Regional Advisory No. “d 3 2 , 5. 2020

November 18, 2020
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

SCIENCE FILM FESTIVAL

Attached is an emailed letter from the Department of Science and Technology Regional
Office No. VIII, dated November 16, 2020, inviting the teachers and students to the Science
Film Festival that is extended up to December 4, 2020.

The interested participants are to register at www.bit.ly/RegSFFPh20, from which an
email containing the link to the films will be sent. For more information, refer to the

attachment.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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DIR. RAMIR B. UYTICO Ed.D., CESO IV
Regional Director : S s £

Department of Education Regional Office VIII v ”if: @—mﬂ, /Aﬂlgivﬂ
Candahug, Palo, Leyte i
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Dear Dir. Uytico: K Unbsterd

At the outset, on behalf of the men and women of the DOST Vi, | would like to extend our
profound gratitude to the Department of Education Regional Office VI for the assistance
extended in inviting teachers and students to the Science Film Festival (SFF) which was one of
the major components during our 2020 National Science and Technology Week in Region Vil
celebration last November 9-13, 2020. Your assistance contributed to the success of our
celebration.

As | have mentioned, the SFF was one of the crowd drawers during the above-mentioned
celebration, thus, the DOST-Science Education Institute and Goethe-Institute extended the SFF
in the region Viil to provide opportunity to those who failed to participate on its scheduled airing
on November 9 and 11, 2020.

It is in this premise that we would like to once again seek your assistance to encourage your
Teachers and Students to register through this link www bit.ly/ReqSFFPh20. After they register,
a separate email containing the link to the films will be sent to their email and may be accessed
until December 4.

Furthermore, in order to tract the registrants to the online Science Film Festival, may we request
the registrants to please click this link also hitps:/forms gle/CRdsWuVeYdP1UoWYS for the
documentation purposes.

For more clarification and inquiries please do not hesitate to contact Engr. Ramil T. Uy through
his mobile number at 08562493471 or email at ramiluy @region8.dost.gov.ph and Don Barry A.
Lerion, Project Staff at 09955957643 or email at leriondonbarry2020@gmail.com .

Thank you and we look forward to have your students and teachers discover more science
through films.
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